
 We are currently preparing for a potential work
stoppage amongst some community and facility

support staff, including at this facility. 

While talks continue, if a deal is not reached, strike
action will begin Tuesday, Oct. 8, 2024 at 6 a.m. 

This facility will remain open to receive deliveries
during any labour disruption, however, you may
experience delays due to picketing activities or

reduced staffing levels.

If you are a delivery driver, please provide this notice
to your manager to ensure they are aware of the

potential for delay or disruption.

If your organization believes this work stoppage may
impact your interactions with this facility, or if you
require additional guidance around planning for

ongoing essential services, please contact Richard
Wood at rwood@sharedhealthmb.ca.

Attention Delivery Drivers / Personnel
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